
 

This Week at BPC 
Week of  January 5th, 2020 

Announcements . . . CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

Today, January 5th 

Guest Minister: Rev. Bernard Bangley 
 

9:30 am Sunday School (A) 

9:45 am Sunday School (K) 

11:00 am Worship  

12:30 pm Deacons Meeting 

12:30 pm PWCT Meeting 
 

Monday, January 6th 

Epiphany of the Lord 

6:30 pm Cub Scouts 

7:00 pm Boy Scouts 

7:30 pm Young Life 
 

Tuesday, January 7th 

2:00 pm Bible Study & Prayer 
 

Wednesday, January 8th 

1:15 pm Worship Planning  

  Meeting 

7:00 pm Bethel Choir 

7:00 pm Handbell Choir 
 

Saturday, January 11th 

9:00 am Serving Breakfast at  

  Valley Mission,  

  Staunton 

Evening Youth Movie Night 

  (Fellowship Hall) 
 

Next Sunday, January 12th 

Baptism of the Lord 

Rev. Malcolm Brownlee, Guest Minister 
 

9:30 am Sunday School (A) 

9:45 am Sunday School (K) 

11:00 am Worship & Communion 

12:30 pm Stewardship & Finance 

  Committee 

12:30 pm Worship Committee 

3:00 pm Celebration of Life  

  Service for Jeannie Lee 

  & Reception to follow 

**Bethel welcomes the Rev. Bernard Bangley who will be 

the Guest Minister today. Rev. Bangley is a retired Pres-

byterian Minister living in Rockbridge County. He was 

pastor of Bethesda Presbyterian Church in Rockbridge Baths for 

eleven years, and then served churches in Lynchburg and Sara-

sota, Florida.  He and Anna, his wife of 62 years, have 3 children 

and 4 grandchildren. He is the author of a number of religious 

books. Please let Rev. Bangley know how much we appreciate 

him being with us this morning! 

 

**The Bethel Prayer & Fellowship Group will meet this Tuesday, 

January 7th, at 2:00 pm, in the Bumgardner Classroom. Prayers 

can be kept confidential if needed. Please contact Barb Gough at 

(540) 255-6521 if you have any questions. ALL ARE WEL-

COME!  

 

**This Saturday, January 11th, at 9:00 am the Women of 

Bethel along with the Bethel Mission Committee will be serv-

ing breakfast at the Valley Mission in Staunton. EVERY-

ONE is invited and encouraged to participate in this important 

community project by donating a breakfast casserole (please 

prepare in a disposable pan), fruit platter (oranges, grapes, bana-

nas), and/or quick breads (such as banana bread - please do not 

include nuts in anything due to allergies).  We also need help 

serving and are usually done by 11:00 am.  Please contact Beth 

Miller at (540) 255-1940 or bethmillerr@comcast.net if you are 

able to donate food and/or help with serving the meal. All dona-

tions and help will be greatly appreciated! 

 

**The Bethel Youth are having a Movie Night this Saturday, 

January 11th, in the Bethel Fellowship Hall. Popcorn and 

snacks will be provided.  Questions - contact Derek Almarode or 

Penny Lee.  Make sure to join us for the fun! 

 

**Communion will be received during the worship service, next 

Sunday, January 12th, Baptism of the Lord.  



 

PRAYER LIST              
        

New Additions 

Jean Callison (at The Retreat) 

Kenneth LaPorte (at AH) 

Allen Quick 
 

Family & Friends of John Law 

Family & Friends of Jeannie Lee 

Family & Friends of Michael Somers 

Family & Friends of  

                                Margaret Sprouse 

Family & Friends of Bettie Swisher 
 

Congregation Members 

Jarod Davis & Family 

Dan Gano 

Bobby Goodson 

Karen Koogler (at Kings Daughters) 

Sara Ann Lamb  

Evelyn LaPorte (at Shenandoah) 

Margaret Liptrap   

John Pilson 

Alice Wooddell   
                                

Family & Friends of the Church 

& Congregation 

Sarah Brownlee  Paul Harper  

Ann Kellogg   David Law 

William McFarlane  Roy Pilson 

Jamie Pirkey   Van Pirkey 

Walter Wade   Steve Yancey 
   

Sympathy & Condolences 

Family & Friends of Harold Blacka 

Family & Friends of Larry Clemmer 

 Family & Friends of Lyle Douglas 

                                          Painter, Sr.                     

Family & Friends of Maggi Peterson 
 

Community, Country, & World 

All Military Leaders & Personnel 

Police, Firemen, and EMS workers    

                                     & volunteers 

Michael & Rachel Weller,  

                   Missionaries in Ethiopia 

Announcements . . . 
**2019 Annual Reports  The Bethel Session has set the dead-

line for the Annual Reports for 2019 as Sunday, January 

19th, 2020.  This is so the Annual Reports can be reviewed at 

the Congregational Meeting that will be scheduled in February.  If 

you were a chair of a committee for 2019, please have your report 

and statement emailed to the Church Office (bethelpc@gmail.com) 

by the above date. All reports must be submitted by email this year 

(preferably in Microsoft Word or PDF). If you do not have email 

and/or a computer please have a person on your committee who does, 

submit the report on your behalf.  Thank you! 

 

**Offering Envelopes for 2020: Numbered offering envelopes are now 

available in the vestibule for those who used them this year. Please help 

us save on postage and pick up your box of envelopes today! If you 

do not currently use offering envelopes but would like to or have 

been using them but no longer want them, please contact the 

Church Office with your request. 

 

**“Fellowship Following Worship” The Congregational Care 

Committee is hoping to have “Fellowship Following Wor-

ship” monthly during 2020. They are looking for people 

willing to provide refreshments. The bulletin board in Memorial 

Hall has a signup sheet on it for refreshments. It doesn’t have to be 

anything fancy - just a little something to munch on while we chat 

with our church family and friends.  Please sign up on the schedule 

posted if you can help out (you choose which month and Sunday).  

Thank you!  

 

**Church Inclement Weather Information   

In the event of bad weather on Sunday mornings, please check 

WHSV-TV3 (Harrisonburg) or their website www.whsv.com for 

information on whether church has been cancelled. If church is 

cancelled you will receive either an email, text, or phone call (if you 

signed up). 

The Church Office may be closed due to inclement weather if 

Augusta County Schools are closed.  If the Church Office is 

closed due to weather and you have a need please contact 

Adrienne during normal office hours. She will still be available by 

phone, text, and office email even if she is unable to be in the 

Church Office. Thank you! 

The flowers in the sanctuary are 

given to the Glory of God by Sally 

Williams. 

Elder-on-Call  January 2020 

If you have a pastoral need   

please contact Dan Gano. 

 (540) 886-0637 

Attendance 

December 22nd: 74 

December 29th:  


